
YOUR WEEKLY UPDATE

1. Does the returns of the plant vary between the use of corn stover and wheat 
straw? 
 
No - reportedly the cellulosic content of both corn stover and wheat straw is almost 
identical so the results of the process will yield the same high quality dextrose and 
co-products regardless of the biomass used. 
 
2. In the end, what do the returns to the member look like?  
 
The member has two sources of returns. The first is when the biomass is transferred 
to the  Co-Op as outlined in their supply contract.  The second is as a share of the 
profits from Comet Sarnia, the production facility which will be owned by the CSPC 
and Comet Biorefining. 
 
3. What happens if a member cannot supply all of their committed acres for 
biomass in one season?  
 
By using both corn stover and wheat straw, it is hoped that most if not all members 
will be able to fill their annual commitment without much issue. To assist this we have 
established the supply year as starting in September and ending in August so the 
member can consider corn acres before wheat acres - this was at the request of our 
members. Field staff will work with each member each year to resolve any supply 
issues should they arise

Have a question? Let us know.  
E-mail questions to: julias@bincanada.ca
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